Matt, 

We would like you to check our automatic sprinkling and drip systems on Tuesday and Saturday mornings—on the following days: 

September  1, 4, 8, 11, and 15

We will have the sprinkling and drip system turned ON automatically each Tuesday and Saturday morning while we are gone. The last station should turn off around 7:00 or 8:00 am in the morning. You can check to see if everything turns off by walking all the way around the house and then checking out the field on the north (mountain) side of the house. You should find that all the watering units are OFF by then. 

IF any of the watering stations is still ON, you need to turn to page 2 and read the instructions for dealing with that problem. Call David Brown first if you need a plumber (966-6517). If he is busy or out of town, you can call one of the other plumbers listed on the door of the water computer (in the garage). 

We have a new gardener, named Mitch Loge, who comes to work when he is not at his other job. His phone number is 320-293-5437, in case you need to reach him. 

We told him to leave the watering can out for you on the front step. 

